

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR:
SIR ARTHUR W. CURRIE, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

FROM

THE PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR,

McGILL UNIVERSITY,

MONTREAL.

March 16th, 1927.

MEMORANDUM BY THE PRINCIPAL.

Dr. Ruttan came to see me today with reference to the Graduate Faculty. He stated that the Executive Committee of the Faculty wished to recommend that Associate Professor Williams, of the Department of Mathematics, be made an Associate Member of the Faculty and that Professors Brown, Christie, Shaw and Brittain be made members of the Faculty.

He also informed me that the Executive Committee were still of the opinion that Dean Barton should not become a member of the Faculty, pointing out that his only degree was a B.S.A. degree. They further intimated that if Barton were made a member the next thing they would expect was that Dean Thornton would be made a member, despite the fact that my letter to Ruttan distinctly stated and advised that the constitution be amended to admit only those Deans in whose Faculty postgraduate work was done.